
All RFP documents associated with this solicitation are available on the Online Public Notice system. We 
have experienced some problems with IRIS VSS synchronizing with the OPN. To avoid confusion with the 
documents being in two locations, we have removed them from IRIS VSS. 

 

Link to OPN: https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/  

Direct Link to this RFP: http://notice.alaska.gov/217228  

Please contact the Procurement Officer for this solicitation if you have any issues. 

Robert Roys 
Procurement Officer 
robert.roys@alaska.gov 
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